
 
The Board of Trustees of the Village of Winnebago met remotely via GoToMeeting online on July 10, 2023, 
at 6:00 P.M. with President Franklin J. Eubank, Jr. presiding.  The President was in the Village office for the 
Special meeting, as well as the Village Clerk, Trustee O’Rourke.      
 

ROLL CALL 
 

O’ROURKE – present in person; ACKERMAN – GRAHAM - LEFEVRE AND MCKINNON – absent 
 
Guests present:  Treasurer Bennett  
 
A quorum was not established.  

As there was no quorum the meeting was rescheduled for July 19, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. which will be posted.  
The Village Administrator will be added to the agenda from tonight’s rescheduled meeting.   

The meeting was closed at 6:05 p.m.    
   

      APPROVED:  AUGUST 14, 2023  
 ,     

       _____________________________________ 
       Sally Jo Huggins, Village Clerk   
        
 


